
Sunday May 1, 2022Called to be Servants of Christ in  Our Community

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend Niagara UM today! If you have any
questions or would like to learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the
Welcome Center desk in the foyer or ask an usher.

Click here to watch the Live Stream.
Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

Called to be Servants of Christ in  Our Community

Niagara United Mennonite Church

Welcome                                                                                              Erv Willms

Children's Moment                                                               Jonathan Bradnam

Scripture                                       Luke 17: 11-19

Sermon                                       "Grateful lepers"                              Greg Dick

Benediction

Closing Song                               

  

Worship Service at 10:45 am
 

Sunday June 12, 2022

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCa5H1OOvDQHAVol-ac1R21g
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/


Within Red Brick Church ...

Sr Youth End of Year Celebration 
Happening this Friday night 7:00pm at the church! Join us to party like it’s all the

way back in 2020!

Community Picnic June 26th! 
Invite your friends and neighbours to join us that day for a free picnic taking place

immediately after our service right on the front lawn outside of our church! There

will be games, food, activities for our kids, and more! We need potluck dishes to

enjoy! Sign up for what you would like to bring at the Welcome Centre! Do you

have a BBQ we can use? Please let Chris Hutton know at our service today or

contact him at 289-228-1971!

Prayer Time
Missed the June Prayer Time, but would like to engage with others in prayer?

Copies of the prayer guide for this month are available at the Welcome Desk. The

next Prayer Time will be July 5, from 6-7:00 p.m. All are welcome!

Volunteers
Don't forget to let the church office know if you will be joining us at the NUMC

Volunteer Appreciation Ice Cream Social on Wednesday June 15 at 7 pm. 

 Remember to bring a lawn chair.   In the event of rain, we will move inside to the

foyer.

Join us
How You Can Trust the Bible (And Your Friends Can Too!) June 22nd 7:00pm-8:00

pm here at the church. Are the stories about Jesus historically trustworthy? Aren’t

they manipulated and rewritten? What about books like the Gnostic Gospels? Don’t

the stories about Jesus privilege men over women? Join us as we tackle these

questions and more in an informal evening of hangout, discussion, and snacks!

Jr Youth End of Year Celebration
This Wednesday night 7:00pm at the church!  This week, we enjoy our most

favourite snacks and our most favourite games as we celebrate our first year back

since the pandemic began!



MCC Ukraine Emergency Response
Donations of $60,845 + $25,000 Church matching = $85,845 sent to MCC.



Looking Ahead ...

Connect…
Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/
contact/donate

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact
1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Tuesday to Friday staff are at
church between 10 am - 2 pm.   
Ring the doorbell at the glass
doors for assistance or to
access the library.  

Red Brick E-News 
Sign Up
https://redbrickchurch.ca/thr

ough-the-doors/

June 19, 2022  Fathers Day
9:15 am       Red Brick Kids, last Sunday

9:45 am      Coffee Time With Chris 

9:45 am      German Worship Service

10:45 am     Worship Service & RBK in the service

10:30 am     Cogeco Broadcast of June 12 Worship Service

New Hamburg
Pork On A Bun Update ...
Thanks to everyone who helped make the 2022

New Hamburg Mennonite Relief Sale great fun

and a huge success! Together, Pork on a Bun

sold out and contributed $10,400 and the sale

overall raised more than $350,000 for MCC.

Welcome Centre 
Renovation ...
The Church Board has approved the Worship

Committees request for a renovation to the

Welcome Centre and Donation area.   It will

involve replacing the current desk with a lower

counter that matches the one across in the

coffee centre, a painted welcome sign and

updated brochure station. The $3,800 funds will

come from the Capital Fund.

Family News...
We extend our love & sympathies to Maria Pauls

Wiens and her family, at the passing of her

husband Rudy Wiens, on Wednesday, June 8.

The funeral service will take place on Sunday at

3:00 p.m. at Tallman Funeral Home, with

visitation prior to the service, beginning at 2:00.

The service will be livestreamed. See the funeral

home website for details.
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